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Dear friend of Ugandan Lambs Association, USA,

As 2016 draws to a close and the busyness of the holiday season threatens to pull us into
the frenzy, we are compelled to stop — even for just a few moments — to count the blessings
in our lives. As we do that, we on the ULAUSA board of directors recognize you to be at the
top of the list of people for whom we are most grateful. Without your support and
sponsorship, there would be no way for this organization to continue to exist and reach into
the lives of over 65 orphans, giving them hope and a future they would not have had. What
a privilege to be able to extend some of our own blessings across the globe to change lives!
Thank you, many times over!

Because of your support, our (your) Lambs enjoy excellent education, good health and
medical attention, safe, dry and comfortable housing, and are regularly challenged to grow
spiritually in their knowledge and understanding of the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ. What
a blessing to be part of providing those things to our children, whose family you now are!

If/as you consider year-end extra giving for IRS tax reasons or to reflect God’s blessings, we
would urge you to keep Ugandan Lambs in mind. Donations over and above monthly
commitments for our Lambs is always welcome (cost per child has now risen to $100 per
month), as well as giving to the general fund that makes possible for the organization to
maintain the facilities, pay local staff (house mothers, facilities and project managers, etc.)
and other expenses critical to caring for the children in general. Also, the board of directors
has recently approved setting up a “post-graduate account” to help provide essential post-
graduate needs of those Lambs who have now grown to young adulthood and are ready to
enter the Ugandan workforce; i.e. job-seeking assistance, trade tools, equipment, new
business start-up resources, etc. Funds will gladly be accepted earmarked for this fund or
any other designation as well as to the general fund. These are exciting times as we
“parents” are seeing some of our Lambs go out into their futures equipped and prepared for
life as godly, productive Ugandan citizens.

Again, many, many thanks for your financial support and earnest prayer that has turned the
world around for so many AIDS orphans in Uganda. We do not take your trust and our
responsibility lightly. Please do not hesitate to contact us for more information or
clarification of how monies are spent.

Gratefully,
Ugandan Lambs Association Board of Directors



